

A. USE OF ENGLISH (2ms)

I. Phonetics: Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

1. A. jeans B. shirts C. socks D. pants
2. A. jacket B. salad C. later D. sandwich

II. Vocabulary: Circle the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. Lan's favorite..... is lemon cheesecake.
A. seafood B. vegetable C. dessert D. meal
2. Harry Potter is a series of sevennovels by J. K. Rowling, a British author.
A. fantasy B. magic C. secret D. adventure
3. At Tet, children wear new clothes and get.....
A. food B. flowers C. parades D. lucky money
4. My favorite subject isbecause I like learning about mountains and rivers of different countries in the world.
A. art B. geography C. physics D. history
5. My father usually has breakfast withbread.
A. a B. an C. any D. some
6. Alice always thinks about herself and never about other people. She's.....
A. kind B. selfish C. lazy D. slim

III. Grammar: Put the verbs in brackets in the correct form.

1. I like (read).....comic books in my free time.
2. My sister often (go).....shopping on the weekend.

C. READING (2ms)

I. Read the paragraph and check " True" (T) or " False" (F)

My favorite novel is Five Point Someone. It is an Indian novel. The author is Chetan Bhagat. The story is about three students, Farhan, Raju, and Ranchoddas. They work hard and become successful after finishing school. They help each other a lot. This shows people that they can learn new things anywhere. People then made the novel into a popular Indian movie called 3 Idiots in 2009. Millions of young adults and teenagers love the novel and the movie.

Statements	T	F
1. Five Point Someone is an Indian novel.		
2. The story has four main characters.		
3. The characters are lazy.		
4. The book shows people can learn only in classrooms.		
5. Millions of young adults and teenagers love the novel.		

II. Read Jian's email and choose the best option (A, B, C or D) for each of the following questions.

Hi Sammy!

Thanks for your email. We're celebrating Chinese New Year at the moment. We celebrate it in the first month of spring. It's a very important festival for Chinese people. Before the celebrations, we clean our house. This is a tradition – we wipe away all the bad things. On New Year's Eve, we have a special meal with our family. We eat traditional food and watch fireworks at midnight. We also wear red clothes. Red means fire, so we believe that our red clothes help chase away bad spirits. When we wake up on New Year's Day, we always find red envelopes in our beds. There is money in them – they're presents from our parents and grandparents. We watch dragon dances, too. They're my favorite part of the festival. I love Chinese New Year, because I like all the traditions and I like being with my family.

Write to me about one of your festivals.

Take care.

Jian

1. When do Chinese people celebrate Chinese New Year?

- A. At the moment B. In the first month of spring
C. In the first spring D. On New Year's Eve

2. What do people often do before the celebrations?

- A. wear red clothes B. eat traditional food
C. have special meals D. clean their houses

3. What is the meaning of the color 'red'?

- A. fire B. bad spirits C. New Year D. fireworks

4. What do people watch at New Year?

- A. meals B. fireworks C. dragon dances D. both B & C

5. On New Year's Day, Jian usually

- A. gets presents from her friends B. wipes away bad things
C. gets red envelopes with money inside D. gives presents to her parents

D. WRITING (2ms)

I. Identify and circle the mistake in each sentence below.

1. I want to order two cupcake and a glass of orange juice.

- A. want B. order C. cupcake D. a glass

2. I am go to the supermarket with my sister on Sunday.

- A. am B. go C. with D. on

3. Our flight lands in London on 4 o'clock in the afternoon.

- A. lands B. in C. on D. the

4. What size are this shoes over there?

- A. What B. are C. this D. over

II. Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentences.

1. to read books/ They/ the library/ and study./ usually / go/ to/

.....

2. wearing/ a / dress./ blue/ She/ is/

.....

3. I'd/ hamburgers./ some/ like/

.....

4. in the south/ His hometown/ is/ the USA. / of/

.....

III. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the meaning.

1. What is the price of this shirt?

→ How much

2. I like history best.

→ My favorite subject